
 
 

PORT AUTHORITY SERVICE FOR 42ND ANNUAL  
RICHARD S. CALIGUIRI CITY OF PITTSBURGH GREAT RACE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Wednesday, September 25, 2019) - 
More than 30 Port Authority bus routes will be detoured this weekend 
for the 42nd Annual Richard S. Caliguiri City of Pittsburgh Great Race 
and related events. 
 
On Saturday, September 28, detours will last from about 10 a.m. until 
noon, and will impact buses in and near Point State Park. 
 
On Sunday, September 29, most detours will begin at the start of 
service and last until about 1 p.m. The detours on Sunday will 
primarily impact riders in the Downtown, Uptown, Oakland and 
Squirrel Hill areas. 
 
Stop changes for each route are available 
at PortAuthority.org/greatrace. If a bus route is not listed, it is not 
affected.  
 
On Sunday, two temporary special bus routes will operate during the 
race, the 5K and 10K, to provide service between Downtown and 
Oakland, and Downtown and Squirrel Hill, respectively.  
 
For more information, customers are encouraged to contact 
Customer Service at 412-442-2000. 
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Adam Brandolph 
Port Authority of Allegheny County 
abrandolph@portauthority.org 


